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From: Debra Weisgerber

Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 1:05 PM

To: planningdevelopment@comoxvalleyrd.ca; Deb Weisgerber
Subject: 1561 McDonald Rd. Carriage Home

To The Planning Development Department.

Sept. 13/18
File # DV4B18

Weisgerber Construction Ltd.have contract’s to build on 2467 and 2468 Dakota Place Comox.

The Requested Carriage Home on 1561 McDonald Rd. Comox will definitely effect these home’s privacy and view
obstruction and value of these home’s. Weisgerber Const.Ltd. Oppose a Carriage Home Being Built on 1561
McDonald Road Comox BC.

Thank- you
Stephen Weisgerber





